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REVISED* 
 
 

NOTICE OF PRECINCT 1 CAUCUS 
 
There will be a caucus of Precinct 1 Town Meeting Members,  

*Tuesday, May 1, 2018 beginning at 7:00 p.m.   
 

The caucus will be held in the *Board of Selectmen Conference Room, First 

Floor of Town Hall, 455 Concord Avenue. 
 
Town Meeting Members - Please be certain to sign the attendance sheet upon 
arrival. 
 
The caucus will elect one new Town Meeting Member to fill the vacancy created 
by the resignation of Katherine Lind.  The vacancy will be filled by majority vote 
of the elected Town Meeting Members present at the caucus.  Since the 
individual will be elected at caucus, she/he will serve as Town Meeting Member 
only until the next Annual Town Election, Tuesday, April 2, 2019. 
 
This vacancy may be filled by any registered voter of Precinct 1.  Any person 
interested in running for this seat is encouraged to attend the caucus, but is not 
required to be present to be nominated. Please feel free to contact voters who 
you believe will serve the precinct and Town well. 
 
I ask you to make every effort to attend this caucus so your precinct has a full 
slate of Town Meeting Members for all future Town Meetings.  At least eighteen 
elected Town Meeting Members must be present at the caucus to have a 
quorum. If you are unable to attend, please call or email the Town Clerk’s office 
at 617-993-2600 or email to Nancy Casale at ncasale@belmont-ma.gov .  
 
Thank you for your cooperation. I look forward to seeing you there. 
 
 
 
Ellen O’Brien Cushman 
Town Clerk & Member of the Board of Registrars of Voters 
ecushman@belmont-ma.gov 
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